
ondayðFriday: 7:15 a.m., 9:00 a.m. 
Saturday: 9:00 a.m., 5:30 p.m. 
Sunday: 7:30 a.m., 9:00 a.m., 10:30 a.m., 12:00 p.m., 6:00 p.m.  
 

Reverend Daniel F. Swift, Pastor, father_dan@smlparish.org 

Reverend Roy Ballacillo, Parochial Vicar, rballacillo@smlparish.orgȢ  

Deacon Ken Motylinski 

Deacon Joseph Tedeschi 

Susan B. Kraemer, Business Administrator 

Christine Brandt, Pastoral Associate 

Jean E. Hoover, School Principal

MaryPat Scordato, Director of Religious Education 

Sister Regina McCalla, SSJ, Liturgy/Music Coordinator 

Linda Xerri, Parish Youth Minister 

Georgiana Francisco, Minister of Evangelization and Marketing 

Harry Meshirer, Parish Bookkeeper 

Nancy Finan, Candace Corrado, Administrative Assistants 

Holly Hicks, Graham McFarland, Parish Trustees 
 

Monday - Friday: 9:00 a.m.- 4:00 p.m.  
 

Website Address: http://www.smlparish.org 

Email Address: email@smlparish.org 

Facebook: www.facebook.com/smlparish 

School Website: http://www.smlschool.org 

Knights of Columbus: http://www.Medfordknights.org 

ñGod is rich in mercy, 

because of His boundless love for us.ò  Ephesians 2:4 tells us Godôs 

love knows no boundaries and neither does St. Mary of the Lakes. 

New parishioners, regardless of where they live, are welcome and 

encouraged to register at our parish. Registration forms are  

available at the doors of the church, in the parish office, and on our 

website at smlparish.org. Click on contact us/registration. 

 
Confessions are heard on 

Saturdays after 9:00 a.m. Mass and at 4:30 p.m. You may also call 
the parish office to make an appointment for a different time.  
 

Please call the parish office anytime or 
speak to one of the priests after Mass. 
 

The Sacrament of Baptism is celebrated 
on the second Sunday of the month at 1:30 p.m. Parents must 
attend a Baptism Preparation Session prior to their childôs Baptism. 
Sponsors also are encouraged to attend. Call the parish office (609) 
654-8208, Ext. 110 as early as possible to make the necessary 
arrangements. 
 

Congratulations to our engaged  
couples. Call (609) 654-8208, Ext. 110 to make arrangements for 
your wedding. We suggest you call at least a year in advance. 
 

If you or someone you know is  
considering becoming a Catholic Christian or if you were baptized 
Catholic but never received First Communion and/or Confirmation, 
call (609) 654-8208, Ext.113. There are no tests to pass or fail. 
There is only faith to give and share.  
 

Every Thursday after 9:00 a.m. Mass, 
concluding with Benediction at 7:00 p.m. on the first Thursday of the 
month. 
 

The Sacraments are available to anyone 
confined to home or institution. Please contact the parish office if you 
know anyone who is unable to get to church.  
 
 

 The St. Vincent de Paul Society is 
an all-volunteer ministry with services provided and supported by 
many of our parishioners. ñVincentiansò provide outreach and 
assistance to anyone in need throughout our parish region. Jim 
Dwyer, President. (609) 654-8208, Ext. 3. 

Parish Office  40 Jackson Road 654-8208 Ext.110 

Parish Office Fax    654-1734 

Parish Health Ministry   654-8208  Ext.610 

St. Mary of the Lakes School 196 Route 70 654-2546  Ext.210 

St. Mary of the Lakes School Fax  654-8125  

Parish Religious Education 196 Route 70 654-2546 Ext.310 

Parish Youth Minister 40 Jackson Road 654-2546 Ext.111 

Bulletin Editor   40 Jackson Road  654-8208 Ext.131 

St. Vincent de Paul Society 1 Jones Road 953-0021  

www.facebook.com/smlparish 

Get our parish phone app! 

http://www.Medfordknights.org
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You must live a life of communion and prayer if you are to 
save others. Take My words as a commandment to you: ñBy 
prayer and fasting.ò Pray and deny yourself and you will be 
used marvelously to help and save others. 

 

 

The daily Mass schedule from July 3rd 
through July 8th and from July 17th through 
July 29th will be as follows: Monday, 
Wednesday, Friday at 7:15 a.m. and 
Tuesday, Thursday, Saturday, at  9:00 a.m.  

Please pray for the soul of 

Jose Chatto 

and keep his family in your prayers. 

Long-term prayer requests 
(those over a year old) will not 
be published individually, but will 
be prayed for at each Mass, as 
will the following: Karen Achey, 

Joseph Aromando, Sr., Tara Brickley, William Brooks, 
Norma Bush, Dorothy Cole, Kelsie Cole, Brooke Conklin, 
Alice DôOrisio, Bernadette DiAndrea, Sally DiBella, Thomas 
Dickinson, Sandy DiMaio, Joseph Dinoto, The DiVentura 
Family, Theresa R. Dumas, Lisa Dyonda, Baby Dyonda, 
Adrianna Ferringo, Bill Finegan, Dolores Fleming, Abbey 
Fox, Harriet Galasso, Catherine Glass, Cass Henderson, 
Robert Henderson, Crane Hertz, Sawyer Michael Howarth, 
Ann Jannelli, Neil Johnson, Morgan Kelly, Edmond Kessel, 
Monica Kinsella, Tracy Little, John Lock, Michelle 
MacDonald Bendell, Judy Meleski, Daniel Mensel, Bert 
Minella, Joseph Mooney, Frank Parker, The Pedercini 
Family, Baby Jack M. Pisano, Tom Prendergast, Andrea 
Price, Donna Pritchett, Bill Quigley, Donald Raman, Ken 
Rappe, Briana Reid, Paolo Reyes, Kathy Reznyk, Alissa 
Rose Rorie, Timothy Ryan, Barbara Saltenberger, Michael 
Simpkins, Colleen Sorbello, Joe Strohlein, Cole Tronzo, Col. 
Michael Underkofler, Ret. USAF, Eric Wall, Jamie Westphal, 
and Loretta Whatley  

Lt. Kevin Hickey, USN; LTjg Sean  
Hickey, USN; Lt. William Hock, USAF; 
Private John Anderson, 2nd Lt. Kyle Brandt, 
USAF; Captain Matthew Sturgis, USA, Spc. 
Nicholas Graham; 1st Lt. Erin Corcoran, 
USA; 1st  LT Katherine Collins, USA; Capt. 
Kevin Emmons, USAF, Major Suzanne 
Gillern, Pvt. Sean Grannan, USA Combat 

Medic, US Army, Lt. Matthew Knepper, USN, LTJG Jeremy 
Griffin, USN; Pvt. Nicholas Lawrence, USA; GM3 David 
Lewis, USN; Brigadier General Steve Gilland, US Army;  
Jonathan Ross, Combat Medic, USN and Cadet Nolan Smith 

Thank you for your service to our country! 

    Saturday July 1 

 5:30 p.m. Denise BargerðThe Byrne Family 

    Sunday  July 2 

 7:30 a.m. For Our Parishioners 

 9:00 a.m. Chaz ClancyðKnights of Columbus 

  Council 6520 

 10:30 a.m. Janis DiLulloðThe Phillips Family 

 12:00 p.m. David JennisonðSMLCCS Clergy, Staff, and 

  Parishioners 

 6:00 p.m. Alex CurcioðTheresa Emerle and Sons 

    Monday  July 3 

 7:15 a.m. Purgatorial Society 

  Tuesday July 4 

 9:00 a.m. Rose WickerstyðRosemary 

  Richard MinniumðKathy Doyle 

 Wednesday July 5 

 7:15 a.m. Rudolph P. IrizarryðRichard Palazzo 

  William J. McClaffertyðThe Gilland Family 

  Mary Ann GaffneyðMr. and Mrs. Paul Schields 

  Thursday  July 6 

 9:00 a.m. Fred ShortðHis Wife, Mary 

  David H. JennisonðHis Family 

      Friday  July 7 

 7:15 a.m. Mary Rose JennisonðThe Meile Family 

   Saturday July 8 

 9:00 a.m. Michael MurganteðDr. and Mrs. Dwyer 

  Norma Bush (living)ðThe 9 OôClockers 

 5:30 p.m. Rafaela PanchelliðThe McQuade Family 

     Sunday  July 9 

 7:30 a.m. For Our Parishioners 

 9:00 a.m. Chaz ClancyðThe Burns Family 

 10:30 a.m. Rose DooleyðTerry and Nell Finan and Family

 12:00 p.m. Brian GallagherðThe Xerri Family 

 6:00 p.m. Mike DelissioðGeri and The Francisco Family 

Elizabeth Rose Bradshaw 

who will be Baptized  

Saturday, July 8th. 

Donations In Cash $5,324 

Donations In Envelopes $22,265 

Average Envelope Gift $32.27 

Total Number of Envelopes 764 

St. Vincent de Paul (Poor Boxes) $544 

Parish EGiving - June $24,595 
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Father Royôs first opportunity to 
serve Mass after his ordination 
was just a month prior to his 
arrival here at St. Mary of the 
Lakes this weekend, coming from 
St. James Parish in Red Bank 
where he served as Deacon.  

Although he entered the seminary 
at the age of 12, his becoming a 

priest was the result of years of ñreflecting and 
discerning,ò he says. ñAs I went through the 
various stages of seminary formation, I began to 
see Godôs amazing presence in my life.ò 

Father Roy, 31, grew up in the Abra province of 
the Philippines. There, he attended Holy Cross 
School and St. Joseph Seminary High School 
prior to entering Christ the King Seminary in 
Manila where he earned a Bachelorôs Degree in 
philosophy. He then spent a year as a postulant 
and the following year as a novitiate. Following a 
two-year break working for the Philippines 
Department of Environment and Natural 
Resources, he applied to the Trenton Diocese  
and was enrolled in St. Maryôs Seminary and 
University, Baltimore, earning a Bachelorôs 
Degree in Sacred Theology and a Master of 
Divinity Degree. 

ñIf you knew how to put together all your 
experiences, youôll find [they] are not simply 
random events that happen for no reason, but 
ways in which God wants you to do something,ò 
says Father Roy.  

No stranger to our area, Father Roy assisted at 
Holy Eucharist Parish during the summer of 2013.  

Read more about Father Roy on our parish 
website, www.smlparish.org. 

New school principal Amy M. 
Rash comes to St. Mary of the 
Lakes School having served as 
Assistant Principal at Delran 
Middle School. She is a member 
of Christ Our Light Parish in 
Cherry Hill.  Mrs. Rash is proud of 
her own Catholic school 
education from Kindergarten 
through 12th grade which, she 
says, ñgave me the foundation for 

academic success and shaped my values and 
morality. My own children, ages three and five will 
begin Resurrection Catholic School in September.ò 

Mrs. Rash holds a Masterôs Degree in Teaching from 
the College of New Jersey and a second Masterôs 
Degree in Educational Leadership from William 
Paterson University. She taught seventh grade 
before becoming Assistant Principal at Delran 
Middle School. Welcome to St. Mary of the Lakes 
School, Mrs. Rash! 

The Glory to God Prayer Group meets every 
Tuesday from 7:30-9:00 p.m. in the Emmaus Center. 
For information, contact Marianne Perkins at (609) 
760-9221 or marnperk@gmail.com. 

Take time to share in the presence of Christ in 
adoration and honor Our Lady by participating in the 
Miraculous Medal Novena held on Thursday evenings 
at 6:30 p.m. in church.  

For those of you who enjoy 
singing contemporary Christian 
music, there are now song books 
in the pews filled with the music 
sung by Redemption on Sunday 
evenings at 6:00 p.m. Mass. 
Thank you to the parish Front 
Office, especially Nancy Finan 
and Debbi Cancelliere, for this 
accomplishing herculean effort! 

Saturday, September 9th 

11:30 a.m. -  3:30 p.m. 

SML School Grounds 

A day for parish families and friends to enjoy 
games,  prizes, arts and crafts, kids relay 
races, great barbecue food fare and much, 
much more! 
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We can help the Church increase the 
number of priests if we pray for 
vocations by using our Pray for 
Vocations icon of the Mother of the 
Eternal High Priest.  Sign the roster 
on the bulletin board outside the 
sacristy if you can participate. Praying 
this month are the Hess and 

Francisco families. 

To make an OFOFOF pledge/donation online, visit 
www.smlparish.org and follow the directions. Or, 
go to www.faithtomovemountains.org. Click on 
Donate Now. In the comment box under Select 
Parish To Receive Credit, click on St. Mary of the 
Lakes, Medford and reference Our Faith. Our 
Family. Our Future. campaign. 

There are just two more study sessions to journey 
with Bishop Barron on Wednesday mornings at 
10:15 a.m. in the Emmaus Center to understand 
how G.K. Chesterton and Michelangelo influenced 
our world and Faith. Everyone is welcome.  

Scheduled study for Pivotal Players: 

       July 5th      G. K. Chesterton  

July 26th        Michelangelo 

In todayôs Gospel, Jesus says, ñAnd 
whoever gives only a cup of cold 
water to one of these little ones to 
drink because the little one is a 
disciple -- amen, I say to you, he will 
surely not lose his reward.ò 

You can help to bring hope to the 
poor by taking a shopping bag as you exit the church 
today. Fill it with some of the items listed below and 
bring it to Mass next weekend for the Society of St. 
Vincent de Paul. 

This month the food pantry is in special need of 
canned beans, boxed potatoes, canned vegetables/
fruit, meals in a can (e.g., SpaghettiOs), jelly, 
spaghetti sauce (jars), tuna fish, pasta, and macaroni 
and cheese. 

Some of our ñweekly weedersò looking happy to be 
in the garden and in the sun. 

The Parish Finance Council is presently looking 
to interview investment advisors to manage the 
assets of the church and school. Fully-licensed 
investment professionals with at least 10 years of 
investment experience who are interested are 
asked to submit their resume with all contact 
information including: 

§ a current bio or resume of industry and 
investment experience and the designations 
and licenses you currently hold  

§ a current copy of your U-4 

§ a brief description of your investment 
philosophy, including current assets under 
management that you personally and directly 
manage, and how much of those assets are 
for non-profit organizations 

Submit resume by email to Father Dan at 
father_dan@smlparish.org or send to the parish 
office. All resumes will be reviewed and a select 
group of individuals will be asked to submit a full 
proposal based on additional information 
provided at that time. Contact Tom Warner at 
tfwarner@me.com with questions. 

For all who want to stay in touch with Father 

Carlos, his new address is here below: 

St. Barnabas Rectory 

33 Woodland Rd. 

P.O. Box 1 

Bayville, NJ 08721 

Speaking of gardens, did you know that you can  
honor a loved one or make a special prayer request 
by donating $170 for altar flowers? Call the  parish 
office  at (609) 654-8208, Ext.110. 

mailto:father_dan@smlparish.org
mailto:tfwarner@me.com



